

The Federal Redistribution 2006 NEW SOUTH WALES



Public Suggestion Number: 8

Name: NAMBUCCA SHIRE COUNCIL

Page(s): 1

Nambucca Shire Council



Enquiries to : Phone No :

Mr Tom Port

Our Ref

6568 2555 E1: S13

7 March 2006

Redistribution Committee for NSW PO Box 20014 WORLD SQUARE NSW 2002



Dear Sirs

NSW FEDERAL ELECTORAL REDISTRIBUTION

Council has noted the call for submissions on this matter which arises from the loss of population being experienced in New South Wales.

It is indeed difficult to absorb the fact that the Premier State is losing population!

Council at its meeting on 2 March 2006 resolved to submit to the Redistribution Committee that the Nambucca Shire Council local government area should not be split between Federal electoral boundaries.

The rationale behind this submission is of course Council's desire to retain a community of interest in this attractive part of the State.

Please acknowledge receipt of Council's submission.

Yours faithfully

TOM PORT

GENERAL MANAGER

TRP:ms